

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

11th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Extra-Curricular Dodgeball Year 4,5 and 6

Little Sports Coaching (LSC) are running a dodgeball club for Year 4,5 and 6 children every Monday 3:15-4:15pm, starting Monday 18th September and will run until Christmas (final session 18th December). This extra-curricular club is independently ran, organised by LSC and is optional. Your place will be on a first come, first served basis. If you wish to book your child onto the course, please visit their website: https://bit.ly/3Z5wZpV. From here, you can book either half termly or termly with sessions working out at £3.50 per week.

Children should then be picked up from the main entrance gate at 4:15pm. If you have any queries, please feel free to call LSC's office: 0800 032 1806.

According to LSC, 'Extra-Curricular Clubs are not just great for busy families they are an integral part of learning and promote healthy lifestyle habits from a young age.

On our courses children will develop and improve their skills through a variety of fun activities including warm ups, practices, games and tournaments. All sessions build key FUNdamental skills in movement and sport supporting long term development.

> Day: Monday Time: 3:15pm - 4.15pm

Venue: Sports Hall or outside depending on weather

LSC take safeguarding very seriously, which is why all their Coaches are qualified First Aiders, undertake safeguarding training and hold a DBS (Disclosure and Barring Service) certificate.

Children should ensure they bring appropriate clothes for sessions as well as a water bottle to ensure they keep hydrated throughout the training.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Spittlehouse



















